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From the Headteacher 
A huge thank you to everyone who purchased books at our recent Book Fair.  As a 
result of your generosity, we raised £306.30 to buy books for the school.  We used 
the money to buy some beautiful picture books for Reception, Year One and Year 
Two.  The rest of the money was spent buying lots of new Accelerated Reader 
books.   

Miss Habbishaw asked the children to recommend their favourite books and I'm sure 
you will recognise some of the titles.  We have also recently purchased some 
fantastic new books for children who are on White and Lime coloured books using 
other funds.  These will help to ensure the children are confident readers, before 
they move onto Accelerated Reader.  Thank you very much to the wonderful PTFA 
for running the Book Fair and the amazing Terri Murphy for organising it all. 

From the PTFA 
Don't forget we have a hungry CLOTHING BANK! Feed it 
all your pre-loved clothing!          (except 
school uniform, bring that to the office for the PTFA 
Uniform Shop!)  
MR LONG UPDATE!  
This week it's all about... carrots!     

"I have bought a big bag of carrots into the house, the 
reasoning is that if ever I feel peckish, I reach for a 
carrot. The effort needed to eat a raw carrot and 
amount of chewing can be enough to fool the brain 
that you have eaten enough. Thus, reducing the needs 
for further snacks. It seems to be working!" 

⚖ This week's weigh in... 21st exactly! 

That's 2lb down   from last week, and 5lb so far in two weeks! 
Brilliant work Mr Long! Are you impressed? Sponsor Mr Long as he earns £'s for lb's 
for the PTFA! Find the payment button on the School Gateway. 

 www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk                                        01395 568300  

               admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk 
For any Twilight after school club matters please phone the main school number. 
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From the School Office 

Exmouth Road in Colaton Raleigh will be closed from Saturday, 12th February until 

Monday 14th February whilst a new water supply is installed. For more information please 

read the News item on our School Website. 

Books from the PTFA To raise awareness of Children’s 

Mental Week which runs from 7th

– 13th of February we are holding 

our first ever Wear your Scarf to 

School Day event on Friday 

11th February with all donations 

going to the charities 

Neuroblastoma and Children's 

Hospice South West, in memory of 

Finley.  
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This week's National Online Safety guide is:                                                                                 

What parents and carers need to know about Horror games. 


